[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD CONSERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION
MEETING OF 12/20/2017 6:00 P.M.
PRESENT:  Anne Bernstein – Chair, Barry Haydasz, Mike Picinelli and Claire Copley 
ALSO PRESENT: Ryan Orton – Town Board Liaison

OLD/ONGOING BUSINESS
COBBLE POND FARM GAS STATION:  Ms. Bernstein is working on acquiring the new site plans from the Planning Board for the proposed gas station/convenience store. Ms. Copley attended the Planning Board meeting where the new plans were discussed and she reported that the Town requires a resolution of the water run-off and storm management before proceeding. The Town of Stanford engineer and Cobble Pond Farm engineer were going to work together to find possible solutions
The CAC needs a copy of the new plans before the Commission can review and make any recommendations.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 
